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[bookmark: _GoBack]June 13, 2022 
Dear Bruce:
As President of the AC-119 Gunship Association, I would like to thank you for recovering the remains of the three crewmembers who lost their lives in the shoot-down of Stinger 41 in May 1972. This was the only AC-119 gunship lost to AAA in the Vietnam War. I realize that you may feel that you were just doing your job, but how our KIA aircrew members were recovered was an unknown --  until now. This has provided closure for the family members of those you recovered. Thank you again, for the work you and your aircrew did for our Gunship Association.
Sincerely,
[image: ]
Michael Drzyzga
President
AC-119 Gunship Association
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